
 

 

Official 

From:  
Sent: 06/03/2023 23:29:00 
To: envprotection@richmond.gov.uk 
Subject: Barnes Hospital, South Worple Way 
 
I am confused. 
I have received 2 notifications for applications for planning permissions, apparently for the same 
site, Barnes Hospital 
No 22/3758/FUL dated 10 February (comments to be made within 21 days by 3 March 2023). 
No  21/3107/FUL dated 20 February 2023 (comments to be made within 14 days by 6 March 2023). 
  
No  22/3758/FUL seems a reasonable solution. 
No 21/3107/FUL is not reasonable.  Cramming over 100 homes on to a relatively small site with no 
nearby public transport, and a road approach so narrow that there is room for one car only at a 
time.  
Objections to this second proposal have been well aired and I am somewhat concerned to see a 
similar proposal yet again.   The proposed buildings are particularly unattractive, especially as they 
are to be plonked alongside and behind long established residential houses only 2 floors high.  Does 
the second application replace the first?   If so why was this not made clear?  There are only a few 
days between each application. 
  
I am strongly against 21/3107/FUL. 
  
Yours faithfully 
Jennie Osborn 
31 Grosvenor Avenue SW14 8BT 
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